
 

 

 

Clover Group Dog Policy 
This policy applies to the following venues: Henrys, The Jailhouse, Whites Tavern, Whites Garden, Whites Beerhall, Fountain Lane, 

Margot, Pug Uglys & The Boneyard. 

 

 Dogs are welcome at most times in our venues. We think its best for dogs to avoid busy 
nights after 8pm, as well as Friday & Saturdays or public holidays. 
 
 Some of our venues have designated dog friendly areas, just ask the staff on duty and they 
will point you in the right direction. 
 
 Dogs (like humans) are expected to be well behaved and not to disturb other customers or 
staff. The odd woof now and again is fine but if you dog is barking or making excessive 
noise- then you may be politely asked to sit outside. 

 

 Water will be avaliable outside for all pups (not inside in case anyone were to trip/spill a 
bowl and cause an accident). 
 
 Please keep dogs on a leash at all times, and if possible keep you dog closer to you feet or 
under your table. 
 
 Please do not allow your dog to sit on the furniture (chairs, benches, tables etc). If your dog 
is a little or a puppy however, then your lap is the place for them!  
 
 Not all dogs are good with crowds of people so if it looks like your dog is not enjoying 
themselves, then just head off and come back another time when it a bit quieter. 
 
 If there is another dog(s) already in the premises then it is sometimes best to sit 
away/opposite end of the pub. However, if this has got your dogs interest then there is no 
time like the present for them to make new friends. 

 
Thank you for respecting and abiding by our dog rules in venue, we love to see you and your pups, 

c’mon in! 

 

 


